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I vehemently oppose the 'right to rest.'  Tax dollars pay for public lands - and at this 

point in time, we cannot access them due to the unsanitary, disgusting and vile 

conditions that exist.  My family will not even go into Portland any longer because of 

the trash heap it has become due to camping everywhere.  And the suburbs are 

quickly catching up.  Do not allow this to happen.  It will drive even more people out 

of the state.  The visitation numbers are low - and it is because of this.  This is an 

absolute travesty of our tax dollars at work, and allowing our beautiful state to 

become a trash heap. 


